
This is a must in order to keep the numbers of fish at an appropriate level for not only recreational purposes but also as a natural 
resource. This would bring the numbers up to a level that would creat more revenues for the state and local communities that thrive 
on fishing. Oregon needs this to attract tourists that want to fish our waterways. Please get this bill through! 


